
Dear [Alumnus Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for attending the [Year] Alumni Reunion on 

[Date]. It was a pleasure to reconnect with you and celebrate our shared memories. 

We would love to hear your thoughts about the event. Your feedback is incredibly valuable as 

we plan future gatherings. Please take a moment to complete our short survey here. 

If you have any photos from the reunion, we encourage you to share them with us at [email 

address] or upload them to our alumni portal. We would love to feature them in our upcoming 

newsletter! 

Stay connected with fellow alumni through our social media channels and don't forget to save the 

date for our next reunion scheduled for [Next Event Date]. 

Thank you once again for being a part of our alumni community. We look forward to seeing you 

again soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 
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